
HUG OUTDOOR MEETINGS – RULES AND GUIDELINES

We are in uncharted territory regarding resumption of Group meetings. As part of the
U3a it is incumbent upon D Jones as Ukulele Group Leader to do all that is reasonably
practicable to clarify responsibilities to enable the meeting to go ahead.

NUMBERS ATTENDING

1.  The maximum allowed to attend is 30

A..  In the event that more than 30 allowed wish to attend a ballot will be held to
decide attendees each week.
B.  any person not selected to attend will automatically be entitled to attend the next
meeting and will not be  subject to ballot for that week only.

ELIGIBILITY TO  ATTEND

a)   Having read the Invitation Document Posted in The Member Area on our Website
and considered whether you are able  to take responsibility  for  meeting all  of  the
current laws and guidelines as laid out by the Government and Heswall U3a Ukulele
Group (HUG) you:- 

1. Will  Register your interest in attending by replying to the email inviting you to
attend SUBJECT TO CONFIRMATION.
2. Must indicate preparedness to and be able to comply with all rules and regulations
in place at the time in relation to Covid 19.

3. At the meeting - Follow the organisers  and TCOA instructions relating to
    a.    Social Distancing
    b.    Toilet facilities on site
    c.    Mask wearing and hand sanitising when entering the clubhouse
    d     One way routes inside the Clubhouse
    e.    Park only where instructed
    f.     Provide your own seating
    g.    Provide and only use your own stands, music or devices (unless allowed by 
          current regulations)
    h.   Leave the area where you have occupied as you found it

TEST AND TRACE
In  order  to  facilitate  Testing  and  Tracing  in  the  event  of  any  person  attending
displaying symptoms or other reasons relating to Covid 19, a record of attendees and
contact information will be held. It will be your responsibility to provide up to date
contact information to the organiser.

GROUP SUBS
1. For the duration of outdoor meetings under the rule of 30, subs will be reduced for
attendees from the normal £3     to    £2

2. Normal subs for attending indoor meetings once they are permitted will revert to £3
per attendance.

NO ONE IS ALLOWED TO ATTEND OUR OUTDOOR MEETINGS WITHOUT CONFIRMED
INDIVIDUAL INVITATION AND SUBSTITUTIONS ARE NOT ALLOWED.


